Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

06 an 2003

MR. ANTONIO SOMERA

General Manager

AREMOS SECURITY AND INVESTIGATION AGENCY
8J Paredes Street,

BF Homes Subdivision,

Brgy. Holy Spirit, Quezon City

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Mr. Somera:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify you that your submitted
bid quotation for the “Procurement of Security Services for the MARINA Central Office
and Satelitte Offices for 2023 for the contract price of Twelve Million Eight Hundred
Eighty-Four Thousand Three Hundred Eighty-Five and 12/100 Pesos
(P12,884,385.12) is hereby accepted.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Atty. - NANI A
Administrator

MARINA Building Tel. Nos: (632) 623-9078 / 526-0971
20th Street corner Bonifacio Drive Fax No: (632) 5624-2895

1018 Port Area (South), Manila Website: www.marina.gov.ph



